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Wednesday 20th May 2020 
Dear parents and carers, 
 

I hope that you and your families are well and were able to enjoy the lovely 
weather that we are blessed with. We are currently in Eastertide –the time 
following Easter. Tomorrow is Ascension Day, a time where we usually 
gather together and reflect on Jesus’ time with us on earth before 
ascending to heaven. Normally, we would be celebrating in school with a 
service and our annual Ascension picnic in Little Shelford. It was a 
pleasure to see how you all celebrated VE Day (right) and I hope you 
enjoyed the collage marking your celebrations. On a similar vein, thinking 
about the wider elements of school life, we would love you to celebrate 
ascension with a picnic this week and share your photos. We are 
aiming to create a patchwork picnic rug collage to share with everyone. 
Thank you to those of you who have already sent your photos in! 
 
I am so proud of our amazing teachers and staff in school. Not only have 
they adapted (virtually overnight) to the demands of home learning and 
school closures, but they have been supporting learners in school, 
creating extras like our vlog and Family Learning Menus and making 
difficult decisions in a very challenging time. Today is Thank a Teacher 
Day. I really think you should thank your teacher every day, but in the spirit of the day, I would be really grateful 
if you could write to your teachers or record a short message to send to them on their class emails! You can also 
send a Thank You Card through the official site!  
 
On a similar vein, it has been lovely to see the responses from families that may be entitled to provision at 
school in June. I was really touched to see how many parents and carers acknowledged the hard work and 
dedication of the school staff: 

You’ve been doing a wonderful job, thank you 

We really appreciate all 
your hard work at this 
challenging time. 

Thanks for working so 
hard on this. We need to 
take steps when it is safe 
to do so.  
 

Happy to have my child at 
school and trust you will 
do the best for my child 
and the school as a whole.  

I appreciate how hard the 
staff and everyone at 
school are working to offer 
this option to children to 
return.  

Thank you so much for all 
your amazing work during 
this strange time. The 
home learning provision 
has been great, and the 
information about coming 
back to school etc. has 
been very informative and 
reassuring. 

We think that Shelford 
School has done a 
fantastic job during the 
current crisis. We have 
found the home learning 
materials really helpful and 
Miss Beck’s personal 
emails in response to 
[name]’s work each day 
have been invaluable. 
Thank you for all your 
efforts.  

Thanks so much to you 
and the team for your 
dedication to finding the 
best route through each 
change. It is so 
appreciated.  
 

We think that the home 
schooling provision and 
support from the school 
staff has been 
exceptionally good and are 
happy for this to continue.  
 

Newsletter in 60 seconds! 
The video version of our Newsletter in 

60s can be found here. 

mailto:office@shelford.cambs.sch.uk
http://www.shelfordschool.org.uk/
http://www.shelfordschool.org.uk/storage/secure_download/OURuY0tqQzFqTFlyYVVsMU9WRURUdz09
https://thankateacher.co.uk/
http://www.shelfordschool.org.uk/website/vlog/462961
http://www.shelfordschool.org.uk/website/vlog/462961
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We are currently working exceptionally hard to plan how to safely allow more children on site. This, as I am sure 
you can imagine, is a very difficult task for every setting. We need to take account of our school’s site, room 
sizes, staffing capacity and many more logistical elements like break and lunch times. We are expecting 
scientific evidence from the government on 28th May (Half Term) and will aim to respond and adjust our risk 
assessments as soon as possible. Currently, we cannot safely offer provision for R, Y1 and Y6 from 1st June 
2020, but are working hard to do so as soon as possible. Therefore, we are initially planning for a gradual start 
for the year groups listed by the government to start returning from 8th June. If we can do this safely for our 
childen, staff, parents and visitors at a sooner date, families will be informed. Families in these year groups have 
received a separate letter to outline our work towards this. We will keep you updated with future changes to 
home learning.  
 
With best wishes,  
Chris Grey, Headteacher 

Announcements 
National Book Voucher Competition! 
 
Please support us in the National Book Voucher Competition. There are 2 events. Firstly, the school has the 
opportunity to win £5,000 of book tokens to enhance our pupils’ reading materials – click here to nominate us. 
Secondly, there is a competition for children to design a book token. The winning design wins a book token for 
each member of their class!  
 

 

mailto:office@shelford.cambs.sch.uk
http://www.shelfordschool.org.uk/
https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/schools?utm_source=nbt&utm_medium=email&utm_content=win-5000&utm_campaign=schools-campaign-2020
https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/create-a-national-book-token-for-your-class
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Cambridgeshire Fostering:  
Can you consider fostering in support of this year’s Foster Care Fortnight 11th – 24th May 2020? 
 

There are around 1000 children & young people across Cambridgeshire & Peterborough, particularly teenagers 
and children over ten, who need the love and support from foster carers. Anyone who is interested can find out 
more about the process by phone or video call and ask any questions they may have about becoming a foster 
carer and what’s involved. 
 

Foster Care Fortnight is the UK’s largest foster care awareness raising campaign, and aims to show the positive 
impact foster care has made on children’s and young people’s lives. 
 

We are encouraging people from all walks of life to consider fostering – and we want to hear from anyone who is 
over 21, has a spare bedroom and the passion and dedication to help children and teenagers thrive. 
People should not rule themselves out because they have children, are single, married or partnered, work, 
unemployed, live in rented accommodation or want to foster past retirement age. 
 
If you would like to register your interest then please visit: www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/fostering or 
www.peterborough.gov.uk/fostering Or call 0800 052 0078 
 

Community Sunflower Competition: 

 
 

mailto:office@shelford.cambs.sch.uk
http://www.shelfordschool.org.uk/
http://www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/fostering
http://www.peterborough.gov.uk/fostering
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RE Competition: 
Get involved in the 2020 Spirited Arts competition! (4 year olds – 19 year olds) 

Join hundreds of schools from around the world taking part in this year's Spirited Arts competition! We 

welcome entries in (almost!) any artform you can think of, including: Art (painting, drawing, sketching etc); 

Poetry; Photography; Dance; Music; Drama; Sculpture. 

 

Winning entries will provide a good response to one of the 5 themes (below), and judges will be asking is it 

original? Is it well-crafted? And (most importantly!) is it excellent RE?  

To enter, pupils should create a piece of artwork related to the themes below and write a short 

summary of their work (prompt to support writing below).  

 

Entries should be submitted to year6@shelford.cambs.sch.uk by 30th June 2020.  

 

 

mailto:office@shelford.cambs.sch.uk
http://www.shelfordschool.org.uk/
mailto:year6@shelford.cambs.sch.uk
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Free School Meals 
Those families entitled to free school meals are currently being provided with vouchers through the national 
voucher scheme. The school has completed all the necessary requests, but the system is not currently able to 
meet the demand. Therefore there is some delay to these coming out each week.   
 
Home from Home Class 
Please let us know if you no longer require a day or provision. We are working with a rolling rota of staff and can 
adjust who needs to be in school if you keep in contact.  

mailto:office@shelford.cambs.sch.uk
http://www.shelfordschool.org.uk/

